
 

CITY OF EAST PALO ALTO 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 

PUBLIC WORK AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

MEEITNG 

Dated: May 11, 2018 – Posted 3:00 P.M 
 

The Public Works & Transportation Commission 

Meeting Scheduled For: 
Wednesday, May 16, 2018 

7:30 P.M 

At the 

City Hall Chambers 

2415 University Avenue 

East Palo Alto 

 

HAS BEEN CANCELED  

NEXT REGULAR PUBLIC WORKS & TRANSPORTATION 

COMMISSION MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR   

WEDNESDAY, June 20, 2018 

7:30 P.M 

 
 

For any questions, please contact us at (650) 853-3189 

 

  


